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Dear Families, 

It was great to see so many of you at the Summer Fair on 

Saturday, despite the weather! Thank you to everyone who 

helped to make the day such a success and hopefully we have 

raised lots of money for our lovely Nevill Road children. 

Our Curriculum  

Year 6 have had the most wonderful time 

in Conwy. They have showed excellent 

team work and friendship towards each 

other. To see more photos of what the 

children got up to on their residential, 

follow us on Twitter @NRJuniors or have a 

look at the website gallery: Year 5 and 6 Residentials 2023 

Our 2023 KS2 SATs results have shown that we are above national 

data in all areas (reading, writing, SPAG and maths), which is 

fantastic news. Congratulations to the children, staff and families 

who have helped contribute towards this excellent outcome for the 

school. Most importantly we value each and evey child at NRJ for 

their strengths in all areas of the curriculm and have once again 

received the Gold School Games Award for the fifth year running!  

 

 

In their art lessons, Year 4 have been learning about 

Wassily Kandiski amd created a double page spread in 

their sketch books to demonstrate their new knowledge. 

We look forward to seeing the art work they produce by 

the end of the unit. 

 



Staffing News 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Mr Addison at 

the end of the year, who has gained a new role at 

Cheadle Hulme School. We wish him all the very best 

for the future! Mrs Rutherford  is expecting her 

second baby in October, which is fantastic news – 

Congratulations! 

Karate Club 

Thank you to Mark and Meraj from the Cheadle 

Hulme karate dojo, who led taster sessins to all of 

the children from Year 2 to Year 5. Please send back 

the form if you are interested in your child taking 

part in the Monday after school club as spaces are 

filling up fast.  

More information about school led clubs and how to 

book them, will be sent in September. 

Keeping our Children safe 

In our assemblies this week, we have been talking about bullying and 

everything we do in school to prevent this. All of the children have completed 

the anti-bullying survey, which helps us to understand how we can support 

children further. Earlier in the year we invited parents in to review our policy 

and also co-produced a ‘Child friendly’ version with our school councillors. To 

find out more about this please see the following link. 

 https://www.nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk/serve_file/17545205 

Please contact us if you feel your child is being bullied – we are all here to help! 

 

I hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

https://www.nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk/serve_file/17545205


 

 

 

Monday 17th July     9 – 10am ukulele concert  

Tuesday 18th July     2pm / 6pm Year 6 show  

Wednesday 19th July   3.30pm – 5.00pm Open Evening 

5pm Year 2 / 3 transition disco (Junior school hall, no tickets 

required but refreshments will be on sale – Junior parents please collect 

from the Y3 playground, Infant parents from the main entrance) 

Friday 21st July              End of year Reports out today 

                                        6.00pm – 7.30pm Year 6 party 

Monday 24th – Wed 26th July Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND support meetings 

Thursday 27th July        Last day of term (party and toy day / non uniform) 

2.15pm Year 6 leaver’s assembly  

 

Please note that there may be other events taking place that have not yet been confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 
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